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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  May 28, 2025 
 
RE:  Precise Target Locating Contract Renewal 
 

 

Precise Target Locating performs all utility locates on behalf of the City of Jackson in 

compliance with the Missouri One-Call System requirements. 

They are currently operating under a contract from 2020 that allowed five years of 

extension.  Each of the extensions so far have been grated with minimal annual cost 

increases and the company has been very responsive in locating utilities on our behalf.  

Precise has requested this final extension of their contract for the 2025-26 year ending 

June 30, 2026 and are proposing no cost increase for this coming year.  Therefore, 

extension of this contract is recommended. 

In 2026 the utility locating contract will need to be re-bid. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031. 
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